Miscellaneous information (un-numbered)

Submission by Kevin Gilding, Director, Adelaide College of Advanced Education
on The possibilities of amalgamating the present Adelaide and Torrens
Colleges of Advanced Education (2 copies)

Submission by L.A. Kloeden, Director-General of Further Education

A report to the Commission on Advanced Education on Three Year Primary
Teacher Education Programs.

Letters to Dr. D.S. Anderson, Chairman, The enquiry into Post Secondary
Education in South Australia from D.B. Williams, Director, Roseworthy
Agricultural College '

Chairman's report to 1977 Annual Conference of Principals

Report on the Chairman's visit to the Western Australian Post-Secondary
Education Commission

Letter to Prof. B.R. Williams, Chairman, Committee of Enquiry into Education
and training from J.A. Sandover, Secretary, Enquiry into Post Secondary
Education in South Australia

Gourses approved and not appproved for introduction in South Australia in 1978

Synopsis of correspondence concerning wine-making, agriculture and horse
management between D.F.E. and Roseworthy

Confidential letter concerning C.A.E. mergers, Personalities and staff to
Dr., Virginia Kenny from J.A. Sandover

Letter to Dr. V. Kenny from J.A. Sandover

Letters to Dr. D. Anderson from J.R., Steinle, Deputy Director-General of
Education

Noarlunga proposed C.A.E. involvement

Transferability of qualifications

Teacher supply and demand

Calculation of capacity of colleges in EFTS (1977 Course Mix)

Summary of 'the extent to which institutions have a shortage or excess of
physical capacity of teaching, library and other facilities

Extract from South Australian Board of Advanced Education Newsl®tter, Dec.1977

Letter concerniBg the Noarlunga Regional Centre to Dr. V. Kenny from John
Byrne, Noarlunga Centre Group

Letters to Dr. D.S. Anderson from J.A. Sandover

Study of Education and the arts. South Australia. Feb. 13877



Adelaide C.A.E. / Torrens C.A.E. Report of the Working Party on
Amalgamation. Aug. 1977

Education Department - Future needs for teachers and ancillary staff
in schools

Letter to Prof. Gaskill, School of Social Sciences, Flinders University
from N. Stockdale, Librarian

The Post-Graduate Course in Library Studies offthe University of Adelaide.
A submission by I. Raymond

Contribution to the University of Adelaide's submissdon for the Enguiry
into Post-secondary Education in South Australia. Libraries. Present
status of the University of Adelaide Library

Report of the Planning Committee to Council

Submission from Library Aseociation of Australia (S.A.) Branch

Submission by J.S. Beaumont, President, University and college Libraries
Section. L.A.A.




